The Castle Practice will be sending out invitations shortly for Flu and Covid-19
booster injections, as per their notification below.

Flu Vaccinations and Covid-19 Boosters

We will be offering Flu vaccinations and COVID-19 boosters according
to the following groups:

« Care Home residents

« Adults 65 years and older

« Carers (including young carers aged 16 years plus)

« Frontline health and social care workers

« persons aged 5 to 49 years in a clinical risk group,

e persons aged 5 to 49 years who are household contacts of people

with immunosuppression
« All adults aged 50 years and over.

Invitations will be sent out shortly, with vaccinations starting on Saturday 17th
September at Tidworth Leisure Centre. We will be offering Flu and Covid at
the same time.

We will be contacting you by telephone, text and letter.

Vaccinations will be offered to our older patients first, however we will try to
vaccinate patients from the same household at the same time for your
convenience.

If you are uncertain whether you fit into one of these groups, please only
contact us if you have not received an invitation by the end of October.



